THE BULLETIN BOARD

PUBLISHED MONTHLY BY THE LOS ANGELES MASONIC SERVICE BUREAU ◆ FEBRUARY 2004

LAMSB WELCOMES THE DGM!!

Our Next Bureau Meeting will be February 8, 2004 at the Pasadena Scottish Rite, 150 N. Madison.

Deputy Grand Master

The program will feature the Right Worshipful David R. Doan, Deputy Grand Master of the Grand Lodge of Free and Accepted Masons of the State of California. To mark this special occasion, a full breakfast will be provided by the Midnight Mission besides the usual coffee and donuts. All Senior Wardens are especially invited to attend and will be introduced and have their photo taken with the Deputy Grand are invited. Master. Ladies Breakfast will be served at:

9:00 a.m.

\$\phi\$ 9:00 a.m.

Breakfast will be served on Sunday,

February 8, 2004 at:

9:00 a.m.

\$\phi\$ 9:00 a.m.

Our Lovely Ladies

are always invited to our Bureau Meetings with the exception of our September Meeting. At that meeting we discuss Grand Lodge resolutions and matters for Master Masons only.

So, if there is any doubt or wonder please know that there are plenty of donuts and rolls for everyone. **Bring her along!**

LODGE PARAPHANALIA

Your Service Bureau has enough equipment to furnish an entire lodge. We need the storage space, so we want to donate it to any needy lodge. We have Steward and Deacon Rods, two ballot boxes, a staircase, canvas. officer's aprons, etc.

www.lamsb.org

Past Masters Wanted

The Grand Master will be present at the **Southern California Past Masters Association's** Annual Meeting on Saturday, February 28, 2004 at the Pasadena Scottish Rite. Dinner is at 6:30 PM. with the program beginning at 7:45 PM. Cost is \$20.00.

This meeting is open to members only. However, any Past Master or Sitting Master of a Lodge can petition and join prior to the Meeting date. For information contact the Association Secretary, Wor. Lance Braun 818-893-1269.

VOLUNTEERS WANTED

Wor. Merrill Silverstein. chairman of the Veteran's Hospital Association of the Masonic Service Association of North America is looking for volunteers. Veteran's Hospital in Westwood has two residential buildings on the premises. Volunteer Masons drive vans that shuttle nurses, doctors and patients back and forth between the hospital and the homes. Wor. Merrill said that he is short a few van drivers to provide this valuable service. If you are interested in volunteering call Wor. Silverstein at 310-828-5444.

GM Reception

lonic Composite Lodge No. 520 will host a reception for the Grand Master on Monday, March 1, 2004. Dinner will begin at 5:45 PM. and the program will start at 7:00 PM. The cost is \$10.00 per person for the best short ribs in town!! Call Wor. Ralph Dunn at 310-657-2628.

135th Anniversary Party

Wisdom Lodge No. 202 will celebrate their 135th Anniversary on Friday, March 26, 2004. The GM will be attending to help celebrate the occasion. The festivities start with a social hour at 6:30 PM., dinner at 7:30 PM and a program at 8:30 PM. Cost is \$20.00. Call Dean Rosenberger at 818-843-1146.

Happy Birthday!

Tickets are now on sale for the Breakfast Honoring the Grand Master

Does your Lodge have tickets yet?

Sunday Morning, April 4, 2004 Biltmore Hotel

Get your tickets NOW!! They go FAST!!

The largest Masonic Gathering in So. California